
Germantown Hills 
Farmer’s Market 2025

• 9am-1pm, June-October (weather permitting)

• At the South End of Germantown Crossing Parking Lot

• Participation will remain free of charge.  The Village will continue to provide 
signs, flyers, etc.  Reach out if you would like copies to share.

• Our goals are to provide the Community with local, fresh produce and other 
unique local venders’ products, create a Community gathering place, and 
to support all our venders.

• A general layout of booth set-up will be provided.  If you intend to allow or 
encourage customers to drive directly to your booth, please plan on being 
at one of the ends of the designated area to keep a safe space for 
pedestrians to walk from booth to booth.

• Venders that are planning to participate consistently may request a 
‘reserved spot’ that will be communicated with all venders.  

• Less consistent participants will be allowed to choose their location on a 
first come, first served basis - after registered and a waiver is signed

• You must be registered with the Village and have a signed liability 
waiver on file PRIOR to setting up at the Market.  

Please call or email 309.383.2209  villagehall@mtco.com
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